Office of Superintendent of Schools May 8, 2009
Board Meeting of May 20, 2009

Financial Services
Richard H. Hinds, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF PROPOSED AGREEMENT WITH THE
UNITED TEACHERS OF DADE REGARDING THE 2008-
2009 BUDGET RECOVERY  AND EMPLOYEE
PARTNERSHIP PLAN

COMMITTEE: SCHOOL SUPPORT ACCOUNTABILITY

LINK TO DISTRICT
STRATEGIC PLAN: GENERAL OPERATIONS

Staff is in the process of discussing a proposed agreement with the Board and
the United Teachers of Dade (UTD)} on the 2008-2009 Budget Recovery and
Employee Partnership Plan.

Additional information will be forthcoming based on discussion.
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